
 
Happy New year Sophomore Parents! 

 
We have already had a great start to the year, spiritually, and 
academically. It was a busy semester with an amazing Homecoming 
week, sophomore retreat and taking finals. Now that we are 
welcoming 2018, we look forward to the rest of the year and all of 
the exciting events yet to come, like the Father-Daughter Dance on 
January 20, 2018 and an important one, the Sophomore Class Mass 
March 11th, 2018.  
 

Looking forward to seeing you at Crab Feed on February 3rd, 2018 
and don’t forget Revelry February 24th. Get your tickets early!  
 
 

Your Sophomore Reps, 

Stephanie Walbeck 

Nikki Brady 
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